
 

Ballylongford/Asdee Newsletter Sunday 22nd September 2024 
Fr. Michael Hussey, P.P. Tel No: 068-43110 or Mobile: 087-2386084 

Parish Secretary is available on Friday 9am-1pm; Child Safeguarding Diocesan Mobile No: 087-6362780; Parish Rep: Gerdie O Carroll 
Priest on Duty this weekend 22nd September: Fr. Declan O Connor (087)0908949 

Masses in St. Michael’s Church, Ballylongford 
Sun. 22nd Sept 10.30am 
Fri. 27th Sept 10.00am 
Sat. 28th Sept   7.00pm 1.Denis Collins, Well St, Anniversary Mass 

2.Billy & Sheila Enright, Anniversary Mass and      
   William & Alvie Keane 

    3.Brendan, Ena & Fiona O Neill, Pulleen 
Sun. 29th Sept 10.30am Kay Nolan, Listowel 
 
 
NOTE: There will be no weekday masses from 16th September to 26th September 
inclusive.  There will be no vigil mass in Ballylongford on Saturday 21st September. 
For Funeral or emergency from 16th to 26th September please call 087-2307502 or 
087-2461749 
 
 
 
 
This is the 25th Sunday in Ordinary Time. Jesus says “If anyone wants to be first he 
must make himself the servant of all”. 
 
 
 
 
We thank you for your contributions to the Parish Collection. 
 
 
 

Masses in St. Mary’s Church, Asdee 
Sun 22nd Sept   9.30am  
Sun 29th Sept   9.30am Kathy Mai Carmody, Larha, Anniversary Mass 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Feast of St. Padre Pio (1887-1968) is celebrated on Monday 23rd September.  
Capuchin Franciscan friar and the friend of all who suffer. 
 
 
 
 
Feast of Vincent de Paul (1580-1660) is celebrated on Friday 27th September.  
Renowned for his care of the sick and the poor.  He founded the Congregation 
of the Mission (The Vincentian Fathers) and the Daughters of Charity, who 
continue his work in 21 countries all over the world. 

Items for Inclusion in the Parish Newsletter should be forwarded to the office by Wednesday.  Our email address is ballylongford@dioceseofkerry.ie 
Our Newsletter is available online through the Diocese of Kerry Website 

Mass Cards for all Occasions are available in both Sacristies and in the Parish Office. 

mailto:ballylongford@dioceseofkerry.ie

